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General Comment
BCS and the California Gulf are important places for nature conservation. The Sahuaro project is completely dangerous to thousands of
species, the territory and the population. Besides this, Mexico will be damaged and its environment will be destroyed. No matters if the
Sahuaro project brings employees, the losses will be significant and we won’t be able to repair our territories. 
Please, don’t finance this project. Protect our planet and the species. We need to have this place free from business that don’t care the
health of the planet. In fact, the project is dangerous for the population too.
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